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This disclosure applies to all websites managed by McKinley Management including 
mckinleymgmt.com, mckinleycapital.com, mckinley-alaska.com, mckinleyresearch.com, and 
alaskagrowth.com.  
 
McKinley Capital Management, LLC, McKinley Alaska Private Investment, LLC, McKinley Research 
Group, LLC and McKinley Alaska Growth Capital (Alaska Growth Capital BIDCO, Inc.) are 
subsidiaries of McKinley Management, LLC which is a wholly owned subsidiary of McKinley 
Management, Inc. McKinley Capital Management and McKinley Alaska Private Investment are 
independent investment advisers registered under the Investment Advisers Act of 1940, as 
amended. McKinley Capital is registered with the following Canadian provinces: the British 
Columbia Securities Commission; the Ontario Securities Commission; the Alberta Securities 
Commission; and the Quebec Financial Markets Authority. Registration does not imply a certain 
level of skill or training. This material should not be construed as a recommendation, and McKinley 
is not soliciting any action based upon such information. Additionally, the investment strategies 
and funds listed may not be available to all investor types in all jurisdictions. In some jurisdictions, 
this website may contain advertising. The opinions and other information contained on this 
website, whether express or implied, are made in good faith in relation to the facts known at the 
time of preparation and are subject to change without notice.  
 


